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м  Wǳƭȅ bŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ 

A special thank you to the Dads that 
attended our ñDonuts with Dadò last 
month.  I know it meant a lot for 
your child to enjoy breakfast with 
you at school.  You may have abso-
lutely no idea of the lasting impact 
you are making on your child, or the 
imprints that will forever be your 
legacy. Although fathers are differ-
ent from mothers in many ways as 
they parent and teach, the varied les-
sons taught with love certainly are 
as important, and just as powerful. 

Fathers often interact more with 

their children in 
physical activities, 
providing lessons of 
patience, self-
control and team 
building, perhaps 
even without intent. 

They often are the ones to teach 
their child to kick a soccer ball, 
throw a pitch or ride a bike. Many 
fathers enjoy wrestling, but too 
many have commented that, while 
they enjoy roughhousing, their chil-
dren donôt know when to stop, and 

Late Fee Policy ï For every block of 
15 minutes late past our 6.30pm pick-
up time, you will be charged $15 (no 
matter if you are late all 15 minutes or 
just a few minutes in the 
block.)  Therefore if you are 1-15 
minutes late your late fee is $15, and 
if you are 16-30 minutes late you will 
be charged $30 and so oné. 

Closed-toe shoes ï Please send your 
child to school in closed-toe and 
properly fitting shoes.  This is for their 
safety in general and comfort on the 
playground. 

Water play days ï Please send your 
child with their bathing suit on under-
neath their clothes.  Also send in a dry 
pair of underpants, a towel and a pair 
of water-play shoes.  (Dry sneakers or 

This 4th of July teach your 
Kids  the American Flag Sym-

bols: 
The stripes represent the 13 original 

colonies. 

The 50 stars represent the number of 

states. 

The colors of the flag have meaning as 

well: 

Red symbolizes Hardiness and Valor. 

White symbolizes Purity and Inno-

cence. 

Blue represents Vigilance, Persever-

ance, and Justice. 

Continued on Page 2 
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July Highlights  The Directorõs Corner 

Gentle Reminders 

Marcie Peterson, Director 

This month for summer 

camp, the preschoolers 

will be visiting Italy, 

Spain, Brazil 

and South Africa. They 

will be making foods 

from each country like 

pizzas in Italy and cookies in 

Spain. They will play 

soccer in Brazil and ex-

perience a pi¶ata in 

Spain.  Of course swimming once 

a week and music with their music 

teachers will round out 

the month.  This month's 

highlight is a show from 

Continued on Page 2 

This Month at  School  

July 3rdñOlympic Field Day 

July 4thñCenter Closed 

July 9thñMake your own 
Pizza day 

July 10thñNational Teddy 
Bear Picnic Day 

July 17thñPeach Ice cream 
Day (Wear the color Peach) 

July 19thñParents Night 
Out 

July 23rdñShow Time 
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someone always gets hurt. 

Some fathers promote independence by encouraging 
some safe-risk taking, while a motherôs first instinct 
may be to protect, or perhaps overprotect. There are 
many mothers who do it all and do it well, but it is the 
very lucky child who experiences the balance of life 
from both parents. 

Some fathers are not able to be the dad that their chil-
dren want and need them to be. They donôt under-
stand the lifelong impact of their actions, believing, 
rather, that quality time means being in the same 
room but not spending quality time interacting or 
playing together. 

Perhaps no one has told a dad how important they are 

in the eyes of their child. Perhaps they donôt believe 
that children learn what they live. Perhaps they feel 
that how they were raised was good enough for them, 
and therefore good enough for their children. 

Others, however, inspire children to dream big and go 
further than anyone ever could have imagined. That is 
the path I pray my daughter and her husband take 
with their children.  I have enjoyed these last few 
weeks being a part of the birth of their second child.  
After raising four children and reaching those relaxing 
ñgolden yearsò, I am excited to watch and share in the 
legacy that they will leave for their children. 

Blessing to you for a great summer, 

Miss Marcie 

Gentle Reminders (From Page 1) 

play shoes should also accompany your child on these 
days.)  The water play schedule is posted on the NLC 
Parent Information Board in the entry-way and outside 
many of the classrooms.  Your childôs teacher is also 
happy to help you determine which day of the week your 
childôs class has a water day. 

Water bottles ï Please remember to take home your 
childôs water bottle daily and return it cleaned and with 
fresh water the following morning.  We take the water 
bottles outside during afternoon play time when the 
weather can be quite warm. 

Directorôs Corner (From Page 1) 

We are very excited about our newly planted Monarch 

Butterfly Waystation.  Our students from 

the Owls Nest pre-k class helped weed the 

organic garden bed prepared by the St. An-

drew Presbyterian Youth as a training exer-

cise in preparation for their mission trip to an Appala-

chia mountain community in Kentucky next 

week.  They also planted 5 milkweeds (three swamp 

and two common) and 5 nectar plants (two goldenrod, 

two wild bergamot, and one common boneset) and gave 

the plants a good long drink using the water collected in 

our rain barrel near the garden beds.  The Owls Nest 

students along with the other NLC preschool classes 

will tend the garden this summer to keep the 

weeds at bay and the plants well-

watered.  Have a look at our effort.  There 

are two raised garden beds in the churchôs 

ñFields Plot.ò  You will also find the vegetables planted 

by the School Age Program class which are sure to be 

enjoyed later in the season. 

More Gardening News 

The NLC New School Year 
 

In response to a few questions we have re-
ceived, your child will remain in their current 
class until the beginning of the next school 

year ï September 2nd, 2014. 

"Jungle Jam" highlighting rain forest ani-

mals.  If you should have any items at 

home to share with the children from the 

above countries, please let your teacher 

know. 

This Month at School (From Page 1) 

How are we doing? Our annual NLC Parent Sur-

vey was sent out last week.  So far we have re-

ceived a good response from many of our par-

ents.  If you have not done so already, please take 

the time to complete the survey.  The link to the 

survey was sent to you using your e-mail address 

on file with the school.  The survey is very short 

(4 questions.)  Your input is important to us and 

very much appreciated.  Many thanks. 

End of the Year Parent Survey 
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¢Ƙƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ L ŀƳ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǎƻƳŜ Ŧƻƭƪǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŎƘǳǊŎƘ ŀ 

ōƻƻƪ ŎŀƭƭŜŘ {ŀōōŀǘƘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ {ǳōǳǊōǎΦ  Lǘ ƛǎ ǿǊƛǧŜƴ ōȅ ŀ 

ŦǊƛŜƴŘ ƻŦ ƳƛƴŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƻŎŀƭ ŎƭŜǊƎȅǿƻƳŀƴΣ ǿƘƻ Ƙŀǎ о 

ƪƛŘǎΦ  {ƘŜ ŀƴŘ ƘŜǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŎƻƳƳƛǧŜŘ ǘƻ ŀ ǿƘƻƭŜ 

ȅŜŀǊ ƻŦ ǇǊŀŎǝŎƛƴƎ {ŀōōŀǘƘΦ  {ŀōōŀǘƘ ƛǎ ŀōƻǳǘ 

ǎŜǩƴƎ ŀǎƛŘŜ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ǊŜǎǘ ŀƴŘ Ƙƻƭȅ ǎǇŀŎŜ ǘƻ 

ƎǊƻǿ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘ ŀƴŘ ŦŀƳƛƭȅΦ  CƻǊ ŀ ȅŜŀǊΣ ǘƘŜȅ 

ƳŀǊƪŜŘ ƻũ {ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ ŀǎ {ŀōōŀǘƘΦ 

L ŀƳ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅƛƴƎ ǘƘƛǎ ōƻƻƪΣ ŜǎǇŜŎƛŀƭƭȅ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 

ǿŀȅǎ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǘ Ƙŀǎ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ƳŜ ǘƻ ǎƭƻǿ ŘƻǿƴΦ  LΩƭƭ 

ŀŘƳƛǘ ǘƘŀǘ L ŀƳ ŀ ǿŀǊǇŜŘ ǎǇŜŜŘ ƪƛƴŘ ƻŦ ŀ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΦ  L ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ 

ōŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎƻΣ ōǳǘ ŀǎ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ȅƻǳ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ǇǊŜǧȅ 

ŜȄƘŀǳǎǝƴƎ ŀƴŘ ƭƛŦŜ ŘŜǇǊƛǾƛƴƎΦ  {ƻΣ L ŀƳ ƴƻǘ ŀ ǿƘƻƭŜ Řŀȅ 

{ŀōōŀǘƘ ƪƛƴŘ ƻŦ ŀ ƎŀƭΣ ōǳǘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΣ Ƴȅ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀƴŘ L ŀǊŜ 

ǇǊŀŎǝŎƛƴƎ {ǳƴŘŀȅ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴ {ŀōōŀǘƘΦ 

CƻǊ ƻƴŜ ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴΣ ǿŜ ǎƭƻǿ ŘƻǿƴΦ  ²Ŝ 

ŘƻƴΩǘ ƳŀƪŜ ŀǇǇƻƛƴǘƳŜƴǘǎ ƛŦ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ 

ŀǾƻƛŘ ƛǘΦ  ²Ŝ Ƨǳǎǘ ƭƛǾŜ ƛƴǘƻ ǿƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ 

Řŀȅ Ƴŀȅ ōǊƛƴƎΣ ŀƴŘ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ Ƙŀǎ 

ǇǊƻǾŜŘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǝƳŜ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƭƛǧƭŜ 

ŜȄǇŜǊƛƳŜƴǘΦ  {ƻƳŜ {ǳƴŘŀȅ 

ŀƊŜǊƴƻƻƴǎ ǿŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ǎǳǊπ

ǇǊƛǎŜ ǎƭƛǇ-ƴ-ǎƭƛŘŜ ǇŀǊǝŜǎ ƻǊ ǘŀƪŜƴ ŀƴ ƛƳǇǊƻƳǇǘǳ 

ǘǊƛǇ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ǾƛƴŜȅŀǊŘ ǘƻ ǳƴǿƛƴŘ ŀƴŘ ƎƛǾŜ ǘƘŜ ƪƛŘǎ 

ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ Ǌǳƴ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƻǇŜƴ ǎǇŀŎŜΦ 

²ŜΩǾŜ ƘŀŘ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ǊŜŦǊŜǎƘŜŘ ƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ 

ǊŜƭŀǝƻƴǎƘƛǇǎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŎŜǎǎΦ  L ƛƴǾƛǘŜ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ǘǊȅ 

{ŀōōŀǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΦ  {ƭƻǿ ŘƻǿƴΦ  bƻǝŎŜ ǿƘŀǘ ǿŜ ǳǎǳŀƭƭȅ 

ƅȅ ǇŀǎǘΦ {ŀǾƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōƛǘŜǎ ƻŦ ŦƻƻŘ ŀƴŘ ŘǊƛƴƪΦ  {ƻŀƪ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 

ǎǳƴΦ  {ƛǘΣ ōŜ ǎǝƭƭ ŀƴŘ ŘǿŜƭƭ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ōŜƛƴƎ ǿǊŀǇǇŜŘ ǳǇ ƛƴ 

DƻŘΩǎ ǇǊŜǎŜƴŎŜΦ 

IŀǇǇȅ {ŀōōŀǘƘΗ  

The Chaplinõs Corner 

Proper Display of the American Flag 

¶ The flag should be displayed from sunrise to sunset. If the flag is displayed 
at night, it should be illuminated. 

¶ Never allow the flag to touch the ground or the floor. 

¶ The flag should be raised quickly. 

¶ To store the flag, it should be folded neatly and ceremoniously. 

¶ The flag should be cleaned and repaired when necessary. 

¶ When a flag is so worn that it doesn't look presentable anymore, it should 
be destroyed by burning in a dignified manner. 

¶ The flag is flown at half-staff to show respect for someone who has died. 

Pastor Jessica 

Hi! My name is David Dimoff and Iôm 21 years old. I am a biology major and music minor at Saint 
Vincent College in Latrobe, Pennsylvania. The past 2 years, I have been battling a rough case of Lyme 
disease. I plan on continuing my college education this fall working toward my goal of becoming a doc-
tor to treat and cure Lyme and other infectious diseases in the field of internal medicine. I love playing 
guitar, writing music, and drawing. All of these come in handy when educating and entertaining the stu-
dents that come through our doors, as they are the youth of tomorrow and extra care needs to be given 
to properly nurture their social and academic growth. Some of my hobbies include snowboarding, 
swimming, playing lacrosse, playing with my dog Sasha, and working with kids. I enjoy working with 

kids because I find it rewarding when their manners shine or they show a healthy individualism and bring creative input 
to our daily adventures. Even though my life has been full of obstacles, I believe it is still important to give back to the 
community. Working with kids can be physically and mentally taxing, but as is life and life has the ability to make or 
break your day, the same goes with children and in both cases, its important to be positive and caring.   

Staff Spotlight 
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Please be aware the new NLC tuition rates go into effect this week.  

!ǎ ǇǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ b[/ .ƻŀǊŘΣ L ǿŀƴǘ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ ȅƻǳ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀ ǊŜŎŜƴǘ ŘŜŎƛǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ 
ǝƳŜ ƻŦ ȅŜŀǊ ¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ ŜǾŀƭǳŀǘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜŜŘǎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ŎŜƴǘŜǊΣ ǎǘŀũ ŀƴŘ ƻǾŜǊŀƭƭ ƻǇŜǊŀǝƻƴŀƭ ŎƻǎǘǎΦ ²ƛǘƘ ǘƘƛǎ ƛƴ 
ƳƛƴŘΣ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŘŜŎƛŘŜŘ ǘƻ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ǘƘŜ ǘǳƛǝƻƴ ǊŀǘŜǎ ŦƻǊ ¢ƘŜ b[/ ōȅ ϷрΦ  ¢ƘŜ ŎƘŀǊǘ ōŜƭƻǿ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜǎ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿ 
ǊŀǘŜǎΦ  ¢Ƙƛǎ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ƻƴ Wǳƭȅ мΣ нлмп ŦƻǊ ƛƴŦŀƴǘ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ǇǊŜǎŎƘƻƻƭ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎΦ  CƻǊ ǘƘŜ YƛƴŘŜǊπ
ƎŀǊǘŜƴ 9ƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘ ŀƴŘ {ŎƘƻƻƭ !ƎŜ tǊƻƎǊŀƳ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŜũŜŎǝǾŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ 
ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ŧŀƭƭ ƻŦ нлмпΦ 

 

¢ƘŜ .ƻŀǊŘ Ƨƻƛƴǎ ƳŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŀƴƪƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿƻƴŘŜǊŦǳƭ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊΦ  ²Ŝ ǿƛǎƘ ȅƻǳ ŀƴŘ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳǊ ŦŀƳƛƭȅ ŀ Ŧǳƴ 
ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŀƴŘ ƭƻƻƪ ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ƴŜǿ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ ȅŜŀǊ ōŜƎƛƴƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ŦŀƭƭΦ 

           Mike Brenton  

  р Řŀȅǎκǿƪ о Řŀȅǎκǿƪ н Řŀȅǎκǿƪ 

LƴŦŀƴǘǎ Ϸнул - - 

¢ƻŘŘƭŜǊǎ Ϸнср Ϸмтт Ϸмно 

нΩǎ Ϸнрр Ϸмтм Ϸммф 

оΩǎ Ϸнрр Ϸмтм Ϸммф 

пΩǎκtǊŜ-Y Ϸнпр Ϸмср Ϸммр 

Y 9ƴǊƛŎƘƳŜƴǘ Ϸмтр Ϸмнр Ϸфл 

.ŜŦƻǊŜ ϧ !ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ϸмпр - - 

!ƊŜǊ {ŎƘƻƻƭ Ϸмлл - - 
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